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Subject: Thermostat Control - Title 24 Revision

To whom It May Concern:

| just wanted to express my protest and over the proposed revision to Title 24 allowing for the
installation of a PCT device to all newly constructed homes as well as any modifications to
existing central heating and air conditioning systems.

Govermnment, private agencies, and corporations, etc have no right to intrude upon personal
freedom in this manner. it should never be allowed, encouraged or even suggested, and is both
ethically and morally wrong.

Thank you.

Cherylann Waller



